

St. Paul's Episcopal Church

39 East Central Street Natick, MA. 01760 508-655-5880 info@stpaulsnatick.org

January 9, 2018

Board of Selectmen Town Hall Natick, MA. 01760

Dear Sirs:

This is to request permission to use the Natick Common for Christian ecumenical religious purposes on two different occasions:

- (1) Sunday, March 25 (Palm Sunday), 9:45 a.m. to 10:15 a.m.
- (2) Friday, March 30 (Good Friday), 11:45 to 12:30 p.m.

On all occasions, members of Natick churches will gather for a brief service on the Common and then move to church buildings to conclude the services. On March 30, we will stop along the way in public places for prayer and meditation.

In past years such usage has been approved and usage fees have been waived. It is hoped that this will be the case again this year.

Thank you for your consideration. I look forward to hearing from you soon.

Sincerely,

The Rev. Jon C. Strand

Rector

St. Paul's Episcopal Church

Cc: Jon Marshall